
Submitter: Ridge Taylor 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

HB 2025 is boss overreach. The democrats on one side say the tariffs are hurting 

Oregonians and then come up with this truly massive tax bill. Oregonians cannot 

afford this. People and businesses will leave the state.  


